
From: Paul Goodrich <Paul.Goodrich@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2023 7:36:17 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Kurt Peterson <Kurt.Peterson@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: RE: Dinner 1/11  
  
Steve, To close the loop.  I had dinner with Gartner Consulting last night at Chicago Chop House.  This 
was a business dinner and business was discussed. 
  

PWG 
  
Paul W Goodrich 
Chief Operating Officer 
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